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Karin Gunnarsson is leaving her position as CFO in HEXPOL

Karin Gunnarsson has decided to leave her position as Chief Financial Officer and Investor Relations
Manager in the HEXPOL Group for new challenges, including commitments in new and existing board
assignments.

“It’s almost eleven years since | started to work at HEXPOL and it has been very exciting and
developing years. It was not an easy decision to leave HEXPOL and all fantastic and competent
colleagues, but it’s time for me to embrace new challenges” says Karin Gunnarsson.

“I would like to thank Karin for her commitment and efforts during the many years that she has worked
for HEXPOL. Karin’s experiences and knowledge has further strengthened our financial competences.
It is sad that Karin is leaving, but | wish her all the best in her new challenges” says Mikael Fryklund,
President and CEO HEXPOL Group.

Karin Gunnarsson will remain in her position during the notice period and possibly longer, until a
successor is in place which is estimated to be during the fall 2019.

For further information, please contact:

Mikael Fryklund
President and CEO
+46 (0)40 25 46 61

HEXPOL is a world-leading polymers group with strong global market positions in advanced polymer compounds
(Compounding), gaskets for plate heat exchangers (Gasket), and plastic and rubber materials for truck and castor wheel
applications (Wheels). Customers are primarily system suppliers to the global automotive and engineering industry, the
construction sector, the energy, oil, and gas sector, medical equipment manufacturers and OEM manufacturers of plate heat
exchangers and forklifts. The Group is organised in two business areas, HEXPOL Compounding and HEXPOL Engineered
Products. The HEXPOL Group’s sales in 2018 amounted to 13,770 MSEK. The HEXPOL Group has approximately 4,600
employees in fourteen countries. Further information is available at www.hexpol.com.

This press release consists of such information that HEXPOL AB (publ) is obliged to make public pursuant to the EU Market

Abuse Regulation. The information was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact person set out above, at
2:00 p.m. CET on February 25, 2019.

This is a non-official translation of the Swedish original wording. In case of discrepancies between the English translation and
the Swedish original, the Swedish text shall prevail.



